
Sixth Form Dress Code 2021 
 
Students must be smartly dressed at all times, as you would be if working in a smart professional 

environment. Sixth Form students are role models for the rest of CHSG and as such need to be smartly 
presented at all times.  A smart business style is therefore expected.  
 
Clothing must be smart professional attire and not casual wear.  
 
All students must wear their ID badges at all time.  
 
The school values the diversity of cultures, religions and disabilities of its staff and will take a sensitive 
approach when this affects dress requirements, however, faces must remain uncovered in school.  
 
The following may be helpful to clarify what is and is not appropriate:  
 

• No denim  

• No revealing clothes (e.g. low/see through tops, tight/short skirts)  

• No sports t-shirts/shorts (except PE & Dance students)  

• No inappropriate footwear e.g. flip flops, sandals and trainers (except PE and Dance students)  

• Tops may be sleeveless but should not have spaghetti straps  

• Any cropped trousers/culottes must be formal and tailored  

• Leggings are not acceptable when worn as trousers  

• Trousers should be tailored  

• No gloves, hats, caps and bandannas 
• No overly conspicuous jewellery - large earrings, necklaces 
• Tattoos should not be visible. Visible body piercing is restricted to the ears and/or one small nose 

stud only. Bars, scaffolds and stretchers are not permitted. 
  

Students will be sent home if they do not conform to the Dress Code. Parents/Carers will be contacted on 
the first occasion a student is required to be sent home in relation to a dress code violation. In the event of 
any subsequent digression from the dress code, the student will be issued with a detention and sent home 
to change, but no contact will be made with the Parent/Carer. 

If you fail to comply with these guidelines you will be dealt with in line with the School Discipline Structure. 

 

                                             

 


